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30th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

EASTER CELEBRATIONS AT PLAISTOW AND KIRDFORD

Plaistow and Kirdford Annual Easter Egg Roll for Years R to 6

It’s eggciting! It’s hentastic! It’s back and you’re invited!

We are very pleased to announce the return of the annual Easter Egg Roll and this year families will
be invited to attend our grand final in person!

On Monday 4th April, children are invited to bring in a decorated hen’s egg to take part in our Easter
Competition. There will be a class prize for the best decorated egg and the egg that rolls the furthest in
the egg roll. During the week, everyone will take part in a class heategg roll. The three eggs that roll
the furthest will be selected to take part in the Grand Final on Friday 8th.

The Grand Final will take place at 12.30pm on Friday 8th April and all families are invited to attend and
join in the fun. There will also be a PAKSA cake sale. School will finish at 1.15pm on Friday 8th April.

The rules are simple:

1. The hen’s egg must be hard-boiled.
2. The egg should be decorated by hand using paint or felt tips so that it is easily recognisable.

(Eggs must not have anything stuck on them)
3. Eggs must be brought to school on Monday 4th April.
4. Eggs will be rolled from the top of our special egg rolling tube . No pushing of any form will be

allowed.
5. The egg that rolls the farthest in straight-line distance from the bottom of the ramp will be the

winner.
6. Each class holds their own egg roll competition with the 3 winners attending the final on the

morning of Friday 8th April.
7. Prizes will be given to the winner of each class race after the finale on Thursday 1st April. A

prize will also be awarded by each class teacher for the most creatively decorated egg.
Teachers will look particularly for those which are the child’s own work.

Easter Egg Roll Finale

This year, as part of our fundraising for Ukraine, we are asking for a suggested donation of 50p as an
entry fee for the competition. This is entirely optional and children will still be able to take part if they
don’t make a donation.

We are very excited about the egg roll - there was much excitement in assembly when it was
announced earlier this term! We look forward to seeing you next Friday for our Grand Final.

Yours sincerely

Mr King
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